
All Because of Christ Preschool 
 

MEDIA RELEASE FORM 
Current Date until Completion of Child’s Program 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

 

 

Throughout the school year, we would like to take photographs; video and/or voice record our students 

as they participate in various activities.  This media may be used in newsletters, portfolios, power point 

presentations, bulletin boards, Facebook pages, etc. 

 

Before your child’s photograph or voice can be recorded by our preschool, you must give us your 

permission to do so. 

 

Please fill out this form and return the entire sheet.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

All Because of Christ Preschool Staff 

 

******************************************************************************** 

 

 

Student’s Full name:  _________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

 I give ABC Preschool my permission to photograph, video and/or voice record my child in the 

following ways: (please check all that apply) 

o for our ABC Preschool Public Website (never face views) 

o for our ABC Preschool Public Facebook Page (never face views) 

o for our ABC Preschool Private Facebook Page 

o for our ABC Preschool Individual Private Classroom Facebook Page 

o for your child’s Portfolio/Scrapbook which will be created by your child’s teacher 

o I am ok with my child’s picture being in other children’s classroom portfolios 

o My child is not allowed to be in other children’s portfolios 

o within the classroom 

o for use in the Hallways of ABC Preschool 

 

 I do not give ABC Preschool my permission to photograph and/or voice record my child for 

any purposes. 

 

 

Parent/Guardian signature _______________________________________  Date: ________________ 
 

***If anything should change please request a new Media Release Form*** 

 
If you have any questions about this form, please call Jacqulyn Campbell, Preschool Director, at 704-786-9167 ext 6. 


